9" May 2011

To Whom it may concern.

Speedy’s Yacht Management acted on our behalf from November 2010 to March 2011.

This has been the fourth visit for me to the Seychelles and no doubt the trickiest. Not only did we
have the normal demands from guests and owner but we also had to deal with the problems that
piracy was causing in the Indian Ocean. Once again, my good friend Speedy took care of all these
logistical problems with ease and efficiency and offered us the best possible solutions. We did a
cruise to the southern Islands and had lots of planning to do. Speedy’s knowledge and contacts in
Seychelles once again makeita pleasure for us to deal with him and his staff.

| always look forward to going back to the Seychelles, not only for the natural beauty and
diversity of the island, but also to be greeted by that unforgettable smile and friendliness of my
friend, Speedy. | would recommend anyone going to the Seychelles to make use of Speedy’s
services.

Best of luck for the future!

Jon Visser

Captain M/Y Silver Angel



